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There is no charge but donations that benefit LWNY programs are always welcome. 
 
Please send snacks, books and toys so your child has the things that she/he likes. 
To pre-register or for more info, call Donna Palmer at 829-6230 or 383-9215. You may also 
email her at plainviewfarm1@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 

Questions contact Chief Payson at (207)829-3025 or email firechief@northyarmouth.org 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Town News 

Saturday, April 28th 

 
Starts at 9am in the gym at the Community 
Center (NYMS), 120 Memorial Highway 

 
You must be a register voter to vote on Town 
Warrant Articles.  

Town Meeting Warrant 

 
The Living Well in North Yarmouth Committee 
is pleased to sponsor childcare services for 
children 3 years and up at Town Meeting at 
the Community Center. 
 
Pre-registration is strongly advised so certified 
staff can be assigned. This is in partnership with 
Cumberland-North Yarmouth Parks and Rec. 
Certified childcare workers from that program 
will be here that day. 
 

Drug Take Back 
Saturday, April 28th 10am to 2pm 
at the Community Center (NYMS) 

 
Sponsored by the North Yarmouth Fire Rescue and 
the Cumberland County Sheriff's Office 
 
Bring your unused, unwanted and expired 
medications, including pet medications, for and 
environmentally-safe disposal. Medications, both 
over-the-counter and prescription will be collected 
and then taken into custody by the CCSO to properly 
dispose of them in a safe and environmentally 
friendly manner. The service is free and anonymous. 
 

mailto:plainviewfarm1@gmail.com
https://www.northyarmouth.org/sites/northyarmouthme/files/uploads/2018_annual_town_meeting_warrant_0.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/North-Yarmouth-Fire-Rescue-211230218891768/?fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/cumberlandcountyso/?fref=mentions


      

 

 
 

 
To continue its mission of rebuilding Wescustogo Hall the Wescustogo Building and Design 
Committee will sponsor four Community Dialogues. The upcoming meetings will primarily 
focus on the uses that the building will have and the ways the community will live in it. 

The plans for the new Wescustogo Hall and North Yarmouth Community Center are now 
complete and posted on the town website (northyarmouth.org). This includes a 3-D animated 
“walk” through the building. Using this tool is a fascinating way to “experience” the building 

WBDC Community Dialogue, 
Thursday, May 10th at 7pm 

& 
Saturday, May 12th at 10am 

 
Both held at NYMS 

 



 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE, SATURDAY, JUNE 2ND 8AM to 1PM 

 
For more details click here. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Fitness Center Open Now! 
Community Center (NYMS – 120 Memorial Highway) 

 
 

Equipment Available:  Treadmills, rowing machines, elliptical, stationery bikes, Nordic Track 
Pro Skier 

 
 

   
 

 

 

Community News 

L king for your photos! 
 

Debbie is currently building a photo gallery on the Town 
website honoring our past and present local Veterans. If 
you, a family member or a friend is a Veteran living in 
North Yarmouth please Email your photos (in uniform 
and plain cloths) along with the branch of service served 
and time period to townclerk@northyarmouth.org or 
bring your photos to the Town Office and Debbie will 
scan photos and return the originals immediately.  
 

 
Living Well in North Yarmouth 
     An Age Friendly Community 

Weekly events at the Community Center 
(NYMS) hosted by the members of the 
Living Well in North Yarmouth Committee. 
 
Pickleball: 

• Tuesday:  10am – 12 noon 
• Thursday:  10am – 12 noon 
• Saturday: 9am – 12 noon 

A donation of $2.00 is appreciated. 
 
Ping Pong Play: 

• Wednesday:  6:30pm – 8pm 
  

Fun for All Ages! 

Open daily from 9-12 Monday thru Friday. 
 
Free to all residents of North Yarmouth. 
 
Pre-registration is required:  town office or the 
Fitness Center 
 

• 5-1-2018  Select Board 7pm 
• 5-2-2018  Parks & Recreation 7pm 
• 5-4-2018  Communications Advisory Committee 7:30am 
• 5-8-2018  Planning Board 
• 5-10-2018  Community Dialogue Wescustogo Building & Design 

Committee 7pm @ NYMS 
• 5-12-2018  Community Dialogue Wescustogo Building & Design 

Committee 10am @ NYMS 
 

 

https://www.northyarmouth.org/sites/northyarmouthme/files/uploads/2018_flyer.pdf
https://www.northyarmouth.org/town-clerk/slideshows/our-home-town-veterans
https://www.northyarmouth.org/town-clerk/slideshows/our-home-town-veterans
mailto:townclerk@northyarmouth.org


 

 

 
 

Mornings With Friends 

May 16, 2018 10:00-11:30 

Congregational Church in Cumberland, 282 Main Street 

 

Preparing for Sea Level Rise 
 

 
 

How will rising seas impact the places where you work, live, and play?   
 

You've probably noticed more frequent news coverage of intense storms, unusual 
temperatures, ocean warming, and coastal flooding. As these issues become more 
prevalent in our daily lives, it's becoming more important to understand the impacts 
of these events — today and in the future.  

Join Gayle Bowness, Science Education Program Manager at the Gulf of Maine 
Research Institute, for a fascinating look at the effect of sea level rise on our own 
community and efforts to ensure this region’s climate change resilience.  

 
 

Free and Open to the Public  *  Coffee, Tea & Goodies  

FMI: Deborah.gray48@gmail.com   or AIPCumberland.org  207-829-2205   

For Rides, call 829-3367 

 

mailto:Deborah.gray48@gmail.com


 

 
 

 
Greely Graduation Balloon Send-Off 2018  

Celebrate Greely’s graduating seniors and promote community spirit this June! 
Balloons are a fun and festive way to let your favorite seniors know how proud you are of them 
on their big day!  Your order of a single balloon or personalized bouquet of 3 will be delivered 
and tied to the graduate’s mailbox (or other specified location in front of their Cumberland/N. 
Yarmouth home) just in time for graduation weekend.  A signed gift card will accompany each 
order.  
 Order Online TODAY!:  http://bit.ly/greelygradballoons 

Questions?  Email us at greelygradballoons@gmail.com.  
 

 
 

Disclaimer – Requests to be included in Reminders From Town Hall are at the discretion of Town Management. The posting of 
announcements, reports, documents and links (embedded or otherwise) included or attached to Reminders From Town Hall does 
not necessarily reflect the official opinion, policy or position of any Board, Committee, Commission, Department or employee of 
the Town of North Yarmouth, Maine.  E-mail addresses associated with Reminders From Town Hall are considered public 
information and may become public knowledge. 

http://bit.ly/greelygradballoons
mailto:greelygradballoons@gmail.com
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